
All documents related to the Industrial site development are available from the Parish Council Website, from Babergh DC or by 

request from us 

 

Brantham Industrial Site 
WHAT’S YOUR VIEW? 

                         

You are invited to attend a Public Meeting hosted by Brantham Parish Council 

at 7.30pm on Wednesday 19th June, 2013 at Brantham Village Hall 

Babergh District Council propose to change their Core Strategy for Development to include 

housing on Greenfield land between Brooklands & Factory Lane . The owners of this land and 

the Factory site, say this is necessary to make the original Brownfield development viable. 

The new proposals could see up to 600 new homes across both sites.  It will include some 

‘Public Open Space’, from Decoy Pond to the Sewage Works and south of the Railway line to 

the foreshore, and infrastructure improvements to roads and services. Local employment on 

the factory site is hoped for. 

This is a major change to the 2008 Strategy and a 6 week Consultation Period related to these 

changes has now begun. Any Individual, group or community affected may make relevant 

representations in this period which closes at 4.30pm on Tuesday, 9th July, 2013. 

NB: This is a Policy process to form the strategy of future plans, NOT a planning application! 

The Parish Council invite village residents to this meeting to hear your views and to inform our 

response. We also hope to have representatives from Babergh D.C and the St Francis Group, 

the owners of these sites, there to answer any queries. 

BRANTHAM: Babergh Village of the Year 2013 

LET’S KEEP IT THAT WAY! 

Contact:  Sarah Keys (Parish Clerk), 01206 393652, branthamparishclerk@yahoo.co.uk 

Website: (Information and Documents)    http://brantham.onesuffolk.net/parish-council/ 

mailto:branthamparishclerk@yahoo.co.uk

